Dear friends and colleagues


First of all I hope the end of the year finds you in good health and full of energy for
2007.  We’ve had a very full year with tours of Lacrimosa and Chronicles and the beginning of the new creative process on Macbeth.  2006 also saw us run a full workshop programme, which we are looking to build on in 2007.

Our main workshop will be running from Monday 5th March – 30th March, here in Wroclaw, Poland.  The length of workshop is in response to people’s request to pursue a long and in depth practical exploration of the company’s work. 

The work will focus on introducing and developing the company’s approach to actor training and creative work through a coordinated development of voice, body and imagination.  More details can be found in the attachment to this email. 

If you have any interest in this workshop please fill in the attached application form and send it back to this email address or by post to our office. Also, if you know of people who maybe interested please pass this email on to them.
(If the application is unattached please go to www.piesnkozla.pl or write to workshops@piesnkozla.pl for further info).
The cost of this workshop will be 1200 euros.  We can help you find self catering accommodation for around 10 euros a night.

A deposit of approximately 400 euros will be required in advance to secure your participation.

As we progress with the arrangements I will start organising accommodation possibilities and suggesting travel details.

I hope that's all clear.  Please get in touch with me as soon as possible if you are interested, so we can start to fix the list.  We are trying to minimalise the number of participants for this workshop to around 16.
Otherwise, as I said, it has been a busy few months for us at the end of the year with Lacrimosa continuing its development both here in Wroclaw and on tour.  We have plans to perform it in Italy, Croatia, Austria, the UK and Czech Republic next year.  

Chronicles: A Lamentation has just been filmed for the Polish National Arts Archive and should be available in a DVD format next year sometime.  The piece will also be performed several times here and abroad next year.

We’ve also just started an exciting new process approaching Macbeth for the Royal Shakespeare Company’s Complete Works Season.  The first stage of this work will be shown in Stratford at the Swan Theatre in February, 2007.  Then the piece will continue in development for another year, premiering fully sometime in 2008.  

So, hopefully, we’ll see you sometime during the coming 12 months.

Thanks for your continued interest and support of the company’s work.

Ian Morgan

Teatr Piesn Kozla 
Song of the Goat Theatre.

**** Apologies if you’ve received this email already from other sources ****

